From: Sello G.Maema <gsmaema@npa.gov.za>

Sent: Thursday, 05 March 2020 17:33

To:

Cc: Elaine Zungu <EZungu@npa.gov.za>; Raymond R. Mathenjwa <Raymond.Mathenjwa@npa.gov.za>; Jabulani J.
Mlotshwa <jjmlotshwa@npa.gov.za>

Subject: RE: Danikas ,hate letter arrived by Booysen

Dear Mr Danikas

On 8 July 2019 the prosecution team was called to a meeting by the National Director, Adv Batohi when we were told
that a panel which was appointed to review our decision has submitted its report. The conclusion of the panel was that
there was insufficient evidence to justify the racketeering authorisations. The dockets were returned to Adv Zungu, the
new KZN DPP to decide whether there was a case in the individual dockets.

The team members were effectively removed from the case and since then, | have not been involved in the matter, since
the racketeering charges were withdrawn.

| effectively have no authority to communicate on this matter as | am no longer the assigned prosecutor. | am sorry that
you had to hear from the media about the withdrawal of the charges.

Adv Zungu has been copied on this mail and if you have any further enquiries you may get in touch with her.

Kind regards

Sello Maema

From:

Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2019 6:49 PM

To: Sello G.Maema <gsmaema@npa.gov.za>
Subject: Danikas ,hate letter arrived by Booysen

The National Director of Public Prosecutions (NDPP) at the National Prosecuting Authority.

Dear sir/Madam

| am contacting you again regarding the ongoing case of Cato manor unit and my participation as a witness for the
prosecution authority in South Africa.

As | had no formal notification regarding the progress of the case by your office , | had to find out by the media that THE
RACKETEERING CHARGES against J W Booysen and Cato manor officers are now dropped.

Your office should the least give me notice of such a decision as it is affecting the safety of my self and my family .
For the record on the 26 July ,a letter was received through a secret face book account ,sent by Booysen .

| have attached the contents of this letter .

Regards

A.Danikas





